
Council pledges support 
Pembrokeshire County Council is pleased that the governing bodies of both Ysgol Dewi Sant and Tasker 

Milward VC School in Haverfordwest have met and agreed in principle for Ysgol Dewi Sant to decant to 

the Tasker Milward site for the 2017 - 2018 academic year. 

The Council appreciates the difficult decisions faced by both governing bodies and reiterates that this 

proposal is a temporary measure to enable major rebuilding works to take place at the Ysgol Dewi Sant 

campus. 

This is part of the 21st Century Schools Programme jointly funded by the Council, the St David's Diocese 

and Welsh Government. 

The Council remains committed to supporting both schools in developing the proposal further in order to 

facilitate the temporary decant of Ysgol Dewi Sant to Haverfordwest and also to progress the building 

work on the campus in St Davids 

The Council is also committed to ensuring that the focus of both schools remains on ensuring school 

improvement and the wellbeing of pupils.  

 


